
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    February 13, 2013 
Time:  12:30 P.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Bomb Threat Update 
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department has concluded its investigation into a bomb threat that 
occurred at the Walmart Store, 351 S. Washburn St. in Oshkosh on February 7, 2013.       
 
The Oshkosh Police Department identified two juveniles from Oshkosh as placing the 
phone call to the Walmart Store at 9:48 a.m. on February 7, 2013.  The two juveniles 
were interviewed and the matter has been resolved with no charges being filed. 
 
 
Joseph Nichols  
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
 

#### 


